
 
 
 
 
500 West Russell St 
Sioux Falls, SD 57104 

 
 
 
August 11, 2017 

—Via Electronic Filing— 
 
Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
Capitol Building, 1st Floor 
500 E. Capitol Ave. 
Pierre, SD 57501-5070 
 
RE: ERRATA  
 PROPOSED CHANGES TO BILL FORMS AND BILL BACK 
 DOCKET NO. EL17-029 
 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 
 
Northern States Power Company, doing business as Xcel Energy, submits this 
Errata for Attachment H – Contact Information, of the July 27, 2017 Petition 
seeking approval of miscellaneous tariff modifications. 
 
Tariff sheet Section No. 2, 2nd Revised Sheet No. 1 did not reflect the proposed 
deletion of “24 Hour” in the Residential Customer Service line. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience our error may have caused. 
 
Please contact me at steven.t.kolbeck@xcelenergy.com or (605) 339-8350 if you 
have any questions regarding this filing. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
STEVE T. KOLBECK 
PRINCIPAL MANAGER 
 
Enclosures 
 


